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CITY OF CAPE TOWN 

 

STATEMENT BY THE CITY'S EXECUTIVE MAYOR, PATRICIA DE LILLE 
 

City wishes Archbishop Tutu a speedy recovery 

 
On behalf of the City of Cape Town, I wish to extend our well wishes to Archbishop Emeritus 

Desmond Tutu while he undergoes treatment in hospital. 

We wish him well and trust that he is receiving the best possible care. 

 

We carry the Arch, Mama Leah and the Tutu family in our thoughts and prayers during this 

time.          

         

 

End  
 

 


